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CPM met on May 7, 2019 with discussion and approval of the following:

Reviewed and approved April minutes.

Interviewed Billy Keith Adams for the purpose of evaluating his preaching and worship skills.
Keith, presented his sermon and worship service to the CPM, in the Sanctuary. CPM completed a
written evaluation, was reviewed with a consensus that Keith passed the evaluation and the
results were shared with Keith.

Scot Robinson will be presented for Candidacy, at the May 18" Presbytery meeting.

Reports given on Inquirers/Candidates and CLPS

There being no pressing business for consideration, it was agreed that the CPM would not have
a meeting in June. The next meeting will be July 2, 2019 at 12:30pm at First Presbyterian Church,
Winchester.

CPM met on July 22, 2019, 2019 with discussion and approval of the following:

Reviewed and approved May minutes.

Scot Robinson was confirmed as a Candidate at the May the 18", Presbytery meeting.
Confirmed dates for our annual retreat at Cliffview Retreat and Conference Center for August
the 9™ and 10" and reviewed the agenda for our yearly retreat.

Exam readers for February 2020 are Teaching Elder: Steven Pace, Ruling Elder: Ginny Shanda,
and Alternant, Teaching Elder: Stephen Fearing.

Reports given on Inquirers/Candidates and CLPS.

Philip Lotspeich, General Presbyter, talked about our role in the CLP process. He suggested that
representatives from the CPM, the Pastoral Transitions Commission and the Leadership
Development Committee form a task force to develop CLP Standards and a process for
evaluating the process. Also a possibility of working with Mid-Kentucky in a joint effort on the
CLP program.
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